
Monday July 17th • 9:00am-11:00am
Tuesday July 18th • 9:00am-11:00am

Wednesday July 19th • 9:00am-11:00am
Please let the Board of Education know if any parents 

or grandparents plan to have their children and/or grandchildren 
attending so we can properly prepare. Even if they are 

only doing one or two of the three days, please 
sign-up and inform the Board of Education. 


